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OHS compliance and COVID-19 regulations

The employer reported the outcome of discussions with parties at the Occupational Health and Safety
(OHS) Committee responsible for the management of COVID-19 and compliance with relevant
regulations.

The said policy applies to all employees of the Department, including interns and contract workers. Gifts
offered to employees during functions or events and promotional items handed out by the Department are
amongst the exempted gifts. Cash and discounts for private use are amongst prohibited gifts. The policy

provides a guide on how and when prior approval for acceptance of gifts is required.

Members are urged to read through the attached draft policy and send inputs to the PSA at
jJjoseph.mashigo@psa.co.za and/or smabele@tourism.gov.za on or before 22 March 2022.

Members will be updated on developments.
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